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Buerton Parish Council Resident’s Newsletter Spring / Summer 2021  

Parish Council Projects  
 Refurbishment of the slide platform to an 

environmental friendly impact absorbing 
safety surface.  

 
 Removal of the damaged gate and barrier which  

Has been replaced with Cheshire style railings. 
 
 Buerton Village Millenium sign by the War 

Memorial has been been removed and is  under 
going a full refurbishment.  The sign was made 
villager back in 2000 so was due for a refresher. 

 

General Village News  
The Parish Council would like to 
thank the residents that have been 
out litter picking, trimming the 
trees along the Woore Road and 
tidying and re seeding the grass 
verge by the phone box.  
 
“Take Your Litter Home”:signs 
are being made to be placed in the 
2 laybys as in recent months the 
amount of litter has increased. 
 
The flower troughs & planters are 
looking amazing this Spring many 
thanks to local residents Margaret 
and Wendy who no doubt have 
got the summer flower displays in 
hand.  
 
As part of a tree planting 
initiative, local residents are 
encouraged to plant a tree.  The 
Parish Council is looking at 
planting a Christmas Fir Tree as 
part of this campaign and hopes to 
have Christmas lights this year on 
the trees in the park. 

Parish Council News – April 2021 
Due to COVID restrictions, Parish Council meetings are being held via the Zoom platform.  All meetings are open 
for residents to observe and raise questions in the Public Forum.   
Agendas are placed in the Buerton village notice board and also on the Buerton  Parish Council link on Audlem 
Online.  Anyone wishing to observe or raise an item at the Public Forum should contact the Buerton Parish Clerk 
Amanda Serif  at buertonclerk@hotmail.co.uk 
 

Playground 

Lots more people are using the paths 
but can we please impress upon you 
to follow the Country Code and in 
particular  to have dogs under control 
and to pick up after them please. 

We are planning to organise 
“Walking Our Paths” groups with the 
aim to plot some circular walks and 
to identify any issues with styles.  
Please contact Amanda Serif on the 
email above if you are interested in 
joining. 
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The playground and equipment 
have had their Annual Safety & 
Risk Assessment. 

The goal posts and nets are being 
improved and replaced to 
conform to standards. 

The assault course area is still 
quite wet and a warning sign will 
be put up to advise of this while 
drainage options are being 
considered. 


